
RCW 66.28.300  Three-tier system—Undue influence—Determination 
by board.  Any industry member or retailer or any other person seeking 
a determination by the board as to whether a proposed or existing 
financial interest has resulted or is more likely than not to result 
in undue influence or has resulted or is more likely than not to 
result in an adverse impact on public health and safety may file a 
complaint or request for determination with the board. Upon receipt of 
a request or complaint the board may conduct such investigation as it 
deems appropriate in the circumstances. If the investigation reveals 
the financial interest has resulted or is more likely than not to 
result in undue influence or has resulted or is more likely than not 
to result in an adverse impact on public health and safety the board 
may issue an administrative violation notice or a notice of intent to 
deny the license to the industry member, to the retailer, or both. If 
the financial interest was acquired through a transaction that has 
already been consummated when the board issues its administrative 
violation notice, the board shall have the authority to require that 
the transaction be rescinded or otherwise undone. The recipient of the 
administrative notice of violation or notice of intent to deny the 
license may request a hearing under chapter 34.05 RCW.  [2009 c 506 § 
5.]
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